
 



We have been clear that any proposals to replace a DB scheme with a DC scheme will be 

unacceptable. We have also been clear that, given that any proposals made by the Policy and 

Resources Committee can be amended on the floor of the States, this process is like opening a 
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is clear from the recent amendment to reduce employer contributions to 0% for a period. 

The Union will continue to oppose these changes and impress on the Policy and Resources 

Committee the dangers of adopting such proposals. We will keep members informed as the talks 

continue.  

 


